commentletters

From: Betty and Rich <rbfred@surewest.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 8:43 AM

To: commentletters

Subject: 2/2/16 Board Meeting (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)



To Whom It May Concern,

We support San Juan Water District in their request to push back the decision on Water Regulation for our area. We have had over 15 inches of rain at our home since Oct. We have more storms on the horizon and we feel it is premature to set a regulation on water restrictions at this time. We request that this be revisited in April and no action be taken at this time.

Thank you,

Richard & Betty Frederiksen (41 year residents of Granite Bay)